
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

     SB-941 Would be a direct infringement on my rights and family's rights to keep and bear arms while 

not doing anything to keep guns out of the hands of criminals. We need to enforce the laws that are on 

the books!!! 

 

     My four Fathers fought and died to protect the rights of law abiding citizens to keep and bear arms; 

This is just another scheme towards a National registry; This is a all out attack against the law abiding 

citizens of Oregon. 

 

Sincerely: 

Les Roberts  

 

Registered Oregon Voter:       

 


